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DIARY DATES  
Term 2 Week 10    
Friday July 1    Last Day of Term  
Term 3 Week 1 
Monday July 18   Staff Development Day 
Tuesday July 19   All Students return 
Term 3 Week 2 
Wednesday July 27  Blakebrook soccer team game day 
Friday July 29   Boys Terania District soccer team game day 
Term 3 Week 4 
Friday August 12   Athletics Carnival - details to come 
 

As term 2 comes to an end we want to congratulate all students 
on how flexible and adaptable they have been with their 
learning. We know everyone is looking forward to the school 
break and we wish all families a safe and happy holiday. 

Tie-dying activity 

Students participated in a tie-dye activity yesterday! Both staff 
and students had so much fun during this activity. The shirts 
soaked overnight, and this morning Miss Allen and Jade rinsed 
them to reveal the magical designs. The shirts will be going 
home with students today, unfortunately with today’s weather 
they will be coming home damp. Thank you Miss Allen for 
organising this fun activity. 

Soccer 

The boys Terania District soccer team will be playing again in 
Week 2, Friday 29th July at Dunoon Soccer field. The team will 
play two games on the day. 

Our Blakebrook soccer team will also be playing Week 2, 
Wednesday 27th July against the Rosebank/Corndale team. 

A detailed note for these students will go home the first day back 
for students in Term 3. 



Canberra 

Below are a few ‘sneak peek’ pictures of our 5/6 kids on their 
Canberra Excursion. We hope they are having the best time and 
we look forward to hearing all the great stories and fun 
adventures they’ve had! They even featured on Kevin Hogan’s 
Facebook page! 

Blakebrook PS Site 

The below points provide an update on our school returning to 
the Blakebrook site. 

· Work is progressing to return us to Blakebrook as soon as 
possible, which I know everyone is looking forward to. 

· We’ve already begun moving our school resources into the new 
demountable buildings, which look fantastic on the inside. 

· 4G has been installed to provide some coverage, however 
Telstra have advised they will visit during the school break to 
restore the permanent IT and phone connections we need to 
move everyone in with confidence and operate our school. 

· School Infrastructure NSW have also let us know they will also 
be installing extra paths and repairing the bus bay fence during 
the holidays, so the school is ready for our students as soon as 
the IT issues are resolved. 

· I’ll make sure we all have enough notice about when we are 
moving back so that parents and staff can make arrangements 
for returning to Blakebrook and our students have a chance to 
say goodbye properly to their friends at Goolmangar Public 
School. 

I understand as a school community we are all keen to return to 
Blakebrook as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued 
support as we work hard to make this happen and support our 
students through this journey. 
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K-1-2 doing a 
density science 
experiment 
‘Fireworks in a 
cup’ 



  
 
 
 

Blakebrook students 
had a special visitor 
visit this week, Leo 

the Macaw! 

Thank you Toretto 
and Diablo for 

sharing your new 
pet with us! 
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